
Summer Camp at The Pines!       
                                         Things to know  

New Location Address: 25401 S. Western Ave. Lomita, CA 90717 
• Please bring a backpack, change of clothes (kindergarten only), labeled water bottle, and writing tools. 
• Class begins at 9:00 am/ To limit interruptions, please be on time. 

Always wear sunscreen and closed-toed shoes for safety.  
(No flip-flops or open-toed sandals allowed other than water-play time.)  

 
Tuition 

• You should receive weekly invoice notifications via text and email on the Monday of your selected 
weeks. 

• The link to pay is at the bottom of the invoice or 
• To pre-pay, you may use the Pay My School tab on your portal. Make a general credit payment and 

note how the payment should be applied in the memo section. 

• Oops! Invoices are automatically generated. If you receive an invoice in error, need to register for 
additional weeks, or cancel any registered weeks, please notify the office. 
 
                                                              Weekly Events 

  McDonald’s Mondays*- School lunch is provided on Mondays. However, if you would like to order lunch 
from McDonald’s instead, order forms are available -download them from the Forms & Files tab on Curacubby 
or pick them up in the office. You may turn in the completed form any day of the week but before 10 am 
Monday. Pay online through your Pay My School tab or with cash in the office. ($5-$6.50 per lunch) The 
McDonald’s lunch will be delivered to the school. 
 

 Water Slide Thursdays- Wear a suit, bring a towel, and don’t forget your sunscreen!  

 Summer Shirt & Field Trip Fridays- Summer shirts should be ready to hand out during the first week of 
camp. The camp shirt is required for all off-campus events. Don’t forget your shirt! Replacements will be 
available for $10.00. No shirt, no trip. It’s a safety thing!               

           Classrooms    

K-2nd grade classrooms and the office is located on the first floor of the building. 3rd-5th grade classrooms are 
located on the second floor. 

 Parking- Please enter on Western and exit on 254th Street. Please be patient and courteous.   


